THE NEW YORK HOSPITAL-CORNELL MEDICAL CENTER

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE

Dear Josh,

I am glad the photograph of Elizabeth Ryan arrived safely.

I think we should be inclined to select the New England

Journal of Medicine rather than Perspectives on the grounds that it

would reach a wider audience. Jerry Barondess mentioned they would

very much like to have a chance to publish it.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Alexander G. Bearn

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Stanford University Medical Center
Department of Genetics
Stanford University School of Medicine
Stanford, California 94305

July 31, 1972

